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Dear Mr Walter and State officials,

 

I am writing my sincere concern regarding the Douglas Mine project in Empire ,CO.  I am against the project due to environmental impact for our beautiful valley. We have lived her for 30 years and do
not want to see our small community endangered by this project. It will interfere with animal traffic on the plateau as well. It will not help the economy of Empire at all. 

 

Please do not allow permits on this project.

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Thomas MD

303 W. Bard Creek Rd. 

Empire, CO 80444
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